
From: Rich Meyer <rwmeyer@charter.net>
To: Kennedy Nancynancy.kennedy2767@furman.edu

Carroll LuckCKL117@hotmail.com
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 8/4/2017 4:15:51 PM

Subject: Fwd: OLLI

Nancy and Carol —

I’ve been in telephone contact with the Lt Gov’s staff about the following arrangement. I have let Ms 
Cogdill know that OLLI has over 2000 members so a large crowd should be expected. I’m passing 
this on to you since I am sure your office will need to finalize arrangements, meeting space, etc. I 
think the time of day on the 27th can be adjusted somewhat. Also, Kevin has been engaged with 
many seniors over the past two decades, so he may have some specific questions about the OLLI 
crowd.

I am available to help further with this as needed.

— Rich
864.373.9360


Begin forwarded message:

From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

Subject: RE: OLLI
Date: August 4, 2017 at 12:48:59 PM EDT

To: "rwmeyer@charter.net" <rwmeyer@charter.net>

Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>


Mr. Meyer,
 
 
Thank you for speaking with me today. I am tentatively scheduling the Lieutenant Governor’s visit for 
September 27th at 3:30 pm as discussed. I look forward to receiving you email with the additional information 
needed.
 
Thank you again for your assistance!
 
Lily Cogdill
803-734-2079
 
 
 

From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Saturday, July 29, 2017 3:20 PM
 
To: rwmeyer@charter.net
Cc: Lily Cogdill 
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Subject: OLLI

 
Mr. Meyer, I'll get with our team early in the week and get back to you as soon as possible. Thanks for 
the invitation, and we're looking forward to it.
 
Danny
 
 
Kevin — Per our conversation, here is the relevant info.
 
The following are the dates that could work for the OLLI seniors using the Herring Center:
Friday.......Sept 22..as early as 1 and out by 5
Monday....Sept 25..not before 3:15...could stay later than 5
Wed.........Sept 27...same time frame as the 25th
Thursday..Sept 28...same as 25th
 
The OLLI committee says; "We are hoping he can come and meet with the Senior Leaders Group Alumni and have 
about an hour to hear him speak on senior issues and then have a Q&A time. Then to give him more exposure, another 
hour with same format for all OLLI members. We will give him questions. If none of those dates/times can work, please 
get some that will and we can get with Nancy to see what we can do. While classes are happening, no space before 
3:15. We can go into Oct and Nov, but we hope this can happen in Sept.”
 
Kevin, the expectation regarding your time in the above paragraph is perhaps overly ambitious. I am sure that your 
suggestion bringing another expert would be well received as well.
 
Let me know if this fits your schedule. I can give you the needed contact person and If you need to know more about 
the organization, you can see their web pages focused on OLLI at:
http://www.furman.edu/sites/OLLI/Senior-Leaders-Greenville/Pages/default.aspx.
 
— Rich
864/373-9360​
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